
Christ United Methodist Church 
Morning Worship: 9:00 a.m. 

Sunday, June 20, 2021 

Father’s Day  

 

Gathering Music 

Welcome, Announcements, Recognition of Fathers 

Father’s Day Prayer  

Prelude 

Call to Worship: (based on Mark 4:35-41) 
 
L: In the midst of life’s storms, God is there. 
P: What have we to fear? 
L: In the darkness and terror, God is with us. 
P: Of whom shall we be afraid? 
L: Rise up, people of God, for you are loved and saved. 
All: Thanks be to God who cares deeply for us. Amen. 

 

Hymn #61 Come, Thou Almighty King 
 
Prayers of the People – Pastoral Prayer 
 
Presentation of Offering/Doxology/Prayer 
 
Scripture: Mark 5:35-41 
 
Morning Message Pastor Rosanne Kalinowski 
 
Hymn #398 Jesus Calls Us 
 
Benediction 
 
Postlude 

Participants: 
 

Minister ................................................................. Rev. Rosanne Kalinowski 
Pianist ......................................................................................... Kathy Bame 
 
Calendar for week of June 20, 2021 – June 26, 2021:  
Worship ...................................... 9:00 a.m. ......................... Sunday, June 20 
Food Pantry .............................. 10:00 a.m. ...................... Saturday, June 26 
 
Statistics for June 13, 2021: 
General Fund  ................................................................................ $1,215.00 
Festival of Sharing ............................................................................. $236.58 
 
Attendance for June 13, 2021: 29 
 
WC Fair Gate Workers Needed: Trinity UMC is looking forward again this 
year to your participation with the 2021 Wood County Fair Gate Project, 
August 2-8, 2021. To volunteer for one or more time slots, please click on 
the "Sign-up Genius" logo on our website, bgtrinity.org, and enter all 
requested information. You may also call Ruth Ann Kramer at (Phone: 
419-308-7799 or Email: ruthannkramer@gmail.com) to sign up or ask any 
questions. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this very important fundraiser to 
benefit both of our churches! 
 
“I would like to thank everyone for all the cards and prayers. It has meant 
a lot to me. I hope to be home by the end of the month. God bless you 
all.” Vicky Allen 
 
Hope Lutheran -13507 Cloverdale Rd., Bowling Green - is having a one day 
Bible Camp for 2-6 year olds - Saturday, June 26th, 12:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
(please make sure they have had lunch) snack will be provided - Camp 
night and dinner to follow. R.S.V.P. to Liz at 419-261-6283 
 
Joys/Concerrns 
Terry Amos is doing well following shoulder surgery this past week. 
Family of David Boltz who passed away Saturday morning. 
 


